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GARDEN CLUB (TM)

WASP & HORNET KILLER

PRESSURIZED SPRAY INSECTICIDE

DANGER

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE    EXPLOSIVE

350 g

GUARANTEE:

Pyrethrins       0.1%
Propoxur         0.5%

Piperonyl butoxide   0.2%
N-octyl- bicycloheptene   dicarboximide   0.33%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

REGISTRATION NO. 24280 P.C.P. ACT

CANADIAN TIRE CORPORATION, LIMITED
TORONTO, CANADA

M4P 2V8

DIRECTIONS: FOR OUTDOOR USE: Wasp and hornet nests - Garden Club
(TM) Wasp & Hornet Killer releases a fine spray that allows
treatment of nests from at least one metre away.  Shake well
before using.  Treat at night or late evening when insects are
inside the nest.  Apply spray with 2-3 second bursts directly
into the nest opening so that the liquid contacts the inside of
the nest.  If unable to spray directly into the nest, a heavy



residual spray around and into openings where insects gain
entrance will eventually eliminate the pests.  Repeat as
necessary.  

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not place near source of heat.  Do not puncture or
throw container into fire or store at temperatures over 50'C.  Do
not spray near open flame or spark, or while smoking.  Do not use
on humans, animals or plants.  Do not use indoors as a space
spray.  May be harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through
the skin.  Avoid breathing spray mist.  Avoid contact with eyes,
skin, and clothing.  Do not contaminate animal feed or exposed
food.  Wash with soap and water after using.  

FIRST AID:

If in eyes or on skin, flush with plenty of water for 15 minutes. 
If irritation persists obtain medical attention.

If swallowed, give patient on or two glasses of water and induce
vomiting by touching back of throat with a finger or blunt
object.  Contact a physician or poison control centre
immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Garden Club (TM) Wasp and Hornet
Killer spray contains a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is
antidotal.  

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all
remaining pressure.  Dispose of empty container in household
garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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